
 

 

 
Bell Foods Supports Hogs For The Cause 

 

A Bell Foods Refrigerated Truck will be on site for your convenience. 
All day Friday & Saturday during the event.  

 

Bell Foods is standing with you to support this great event by assisting our fellow team participants 
with their PORK and food needs! 
We are making products and delivery available to your team direct on site! 
 
Products ordered, will be delivered to City Pork  by our Refrigerated Trucks early Friday 
Morning the 28th before the food inspection to ease logistical challenges of the event.   
The truck will remain on site and Bell Foods Team Members will be present at the event so 
additional use may be possible.   
 
Bell Foods will be pledging a donation of 5% of total dollars purchased, in the name of Your 
Team, in addition to our event sponsorship!   
 
Attached are pricing and order forms for products available for delivery.   
Payment should be made in advance by the deadlines below. 
Credit Card use is available with a 2% charge.   
If any other items are needed, contact us, we are a Full Line Foodservice Distributor and USDA Meat 
Processor, we may be able to help! 
 
Contact Customer Service at:  504-837-2355 for more information or needs. 
Order Deadline will be Tuesday 03/18/14 
Payment Deadline will be Tuesday 03/25/14  
Deliveries will be made on Early Friday Morning 03/28/14 
 
We look forward to serving you and assisting in this great event for a great cause.  See you there! 

John Bellini III 
Chief Operations Officer 
 
Bell Foods Broadline Foodservice Distributors 
O:  504-837-2355 x221 
F:  504-837-2365 
E:  JB3@BellFoods.Net 
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